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To: All WI Treasurers 
 
cc: Federation Chairmen 

Federation Treasurers 
Federation Secretaries 
NFWI Board of Trustees 
NFWI Senior Staff 

 
 
July 2016 
 
 
Dear WI Treasurer 
 

Subscription 2017 
 
The NFWI Board of Trustees has set the membership subscription for 2017 at £39.00. The WI 
share will increase by £1.00, the federation share by 40p and the NFWI share by 10p.  
 
The distribution of the 2017 subscription will be: 
 

Total subscription 2017 WI share Federation share NFWI share 

£39.00 £19.00 £8.80 £11.20 

 
Dual members will pay £19.00 to their second WI. 
 
Payment is due from members in January 2017.   
 

Pro-rata subscription for new members in their first year 
 
New members joining the WI in 2017 for the first time, i.e. who have not previously been a member 
of any WI in the past 10 years, will pay a pro-rata subscription depending on the quarter in which 
they join. The rate per quarter and the distribution are shown in the following table. 

 
Date of joining 

2017 
Total 

subscription 
WI share 

Federation 
share 

NFWI share 

1 Jan-31 March £39.00 £19.00 £8.80 £11.20 

1 April-30 June £29.25 £14.25 £6.60 £8.40 

1 July-30 Sept £19.50 £9.50 £4.40 £5.60 

1 Oct-31 Dec £9.75 £4.75 £2.20 £2.80 
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There is no pro-rata rate for dual membership, which will be £19.00 at any time during the year. 
 
New WIs starting in 2017 will keep all of the subscription paid by their members in 2017.   
 

Pooling of Fares 2017 
 
The NFWI Annual Meeting pooling of fares contribution for 2017 will remain at £16 per WI and 
£32 per federation. 
 
New WIs formed in 2017, before the NFWI Annual Meeting, will pay the pooling of fares 
contribution. 
  
I hope that you and your fellow members will continue to enjoy your membership of the WI. 
 
With best wishes 

 
Julia Roberts 
Honorary Treasurer 
 
 

 


